
Board of Works and Public Safety Meeting 6/20/2022: 
 
The meeting began at 5:30pm. In attendance was Mayor Kelsey, Clerk-Treasurer Cummins, 
Superintendent Walls as well as Board Members Heckley and Hoeppner. Chief Parker was not present. 
 
The majority of tonight’s meeting was to discuss water rates in a work session. This might normally 
occur within an executive session, but for tonight, it was to take place under active business of the 
public meeting. The meeting began with this conversation. 
 
Chief's Report: Nothing to report. 
 
Superintendent's Report: The Superintendent went over details for the upcoming project at the high 
school lift station as well as the clean closure project. 
 
Clerk-Treasurer's Report: Minutes were presented from the meeting on 6/6/2022. After inspection, 
Mayor Kelsey moved to approve the minutes from 6/6/2022 as presented, second by Board Member 
Heckley, all in favor.  
 
Mayor's Report: Nothing to report. 
 
Board Member's Report: Nothing to report. 
 
Audience: Nothing to report. 
 
Mayor Kelsey moved to adjourn the meeting, second by Board Member Hoeppner, all in favor. 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:56pm. 


